
  

 
 
                 
 

 

Enjoying, Achieving, Succeeding Together 

 
21st January 2021 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

I hope you are well. I am writing to update you on our arrangements for school reports and parents evening 

this year. 

 

Parents evening 

The dates for our parents evening this year are as follows- 

 

Year 6 - Thursday 24th June and Thursday 1st July 

Year 7 - Thursday 11th February and Thursday 25th February 

Year 8 - Thursday 11th March and Thursday 18th March 

 
The Year 7 and Year 8 parents’ evenings will be held remotely via Microsoft Teams and will write separately 
with full details about how this will work. We are trialling a new online booking system which we hope will 
make things easier for both parents and staff. 
 
School reports 
We have recently reviewed and updated the way in which we report to parents. We have shared our new 
approaches with the parent forum and the changes were positively received by the group. Our report dates 
for the year are as follows and we are aiming to email all pupil reports directly to parents. 
 
Interim reports 
Year 6 – week commencing Monday 22nd February 
Year 7 – week commencing Monday 8th February 
Year 8 – week commencing Monday 22nd February 
 
Full reports 
All years – week commencing Monday 17th June 
 
As with the parents evening system, we will write separately to explain more fully the changes to our 

reporting system. In the meantime please contact school should you have any questions in relation to this 

or any other aspect of school life. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr C Taylor 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr C Taylor  
 

Telephone: 01484 222737  
Email: office@kirkburtonmiddleschool.co.uk 

Web: www.kirkburtonmiddleschool.co.uk 
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